
St. Paul’s Episcopal Church, Greenville, Ohio 

Helping all people find a connection to God’s community. 

August , 2023 

              Senior Warden Notes                                  

     Hello to everyone and I hope that you have been enjoying these 

summer days. Hopefully you have been able to take some vacation 

time or will soon do so. Summer is also a great time to catch up with 

family and friends. This all nourishes our souls and "re-charges" us. 

Our services at St. Paul's also nourish our souls and guide us in our 

Christian lives. We will have 2 Holy Eucharist services and 2 Liturgy 

of the Word services in August. We will also have coffee hours after 

the services on the 2nd and 4th Sundays and these are a great time for 

fellowship.  

     This continues to be a very busy time for your Vestry and the Inter-

view Committee. The Interview Committee has been meeting regular-

ly and we are working hard to keep things moving forward in our 

goal to help find a new Priest in Charge. As I write this in mid July, 

we are close to the deadline on our survey and so far we have had a 

very good response rate. Thank you to everyone who took the time to 

complete their surveys and input their responses on the site or turn in 

their surveys so that we could input their responses on site for them. 

The Interview Committee and Vestry will meet with a person from the 

survey company in early August to review the results and interpreta-

tion of the data. This report, in addition to another required docu-

ment, plus a Parish Profile will be approved by the Vestry and then 

sent to our Diocese. These documents will then be used by our Dio-

cese when they post a job advertisement and then begin to review re-

sumes and interview potential candidates for our Priest in Charge 

job. Please continue to keep St. Paul's in your prayers at this time as 

we seek to find the person  who can best lead us in the years ahead as 

we work to share our faith and the love of Jesus, help our community, 

and grow our church.  

                                Kim Bohler, Senior Warden  



 

 

 

 

We have alter flower openings in 2023:  

 August 13; September 24. Please contact the church office at 937-548-

5575 if you can take one of these dates. 

 

COFFEE HOUR 
Coffee Hour will be provided after the 

following church services. 

August 13– Jan Dunwoody 

August 27– Rachel Grilliot 
  

 

 

 

 

THANK YOU to everyone who donated to 

our Stuff a Bus Outreach project. You do-

nated a record $355 in contributions and 

we matched that with Outreach funds for 

a total of $710! A check was given to Unit-

ed Way for this very worthy project to 

help Darke County children. 

 



  
 

**Please notify the office of flower dedication by noon on the Tuesday before the Sunday listed. 

 

 

Date/Proper 

 

Readings 

 

Assistants 

 

Flowers* 

 

August 6 

The Transfiguration of 

our Lord Jesus Christ 

 

Exodus 34:29-35 

Psalm 99 

2 Peter 1:13-21 

Luke 9:28-36 

 

Kim Bohler, Officiant 

Gary Benesh, Reader 

Peter Hemer, Usher 

  

 

Jan Dunwoody 

 

August 13 

The Eleventh Sunday 

after Pentecost 

 

1 King 19:9-18 

Psalm 85:8-13 

Romans 10:5-15 

Matthew 14:22-23 

                                                                                                                             

 

Fr. Mujete, Officiant 

Chris Nelson, LEM/

Prayers 

Karen Burkett, Reader 

Fred Dean, Usher 

  

 

Open 

 

August 20 

The Twelfth  Sunday 

after Pentecost 

 

Isaiah 56:1,6-8 

Psalm 67 

Romans 11:1-2a, 29-32 

Matthew 15:[10-20]21-

28 

 

Joe Grilliot, Officiant 

Jan Dunwoody, Reader 

Richard Mote, Usher 

  

 

Anne Brumbaugh 

 

August 27 

The Thirteen Sunday 

after Pentecost 

 

 

 

Isaiah 51:1-6 

Psalm 138 

Roman 12:1-8 

Matthew 16:13-20 

 

Fr. Mujete, Officiant 

P.J. Brumbaugh, LEM/

Prayers 

Duane Johnson, Reader 

Fred Dean, Usher 

  

  

Sharon Wintrow 

   

 

 

 

  

 

     

 




